
 

 

Institute of 
Credit Management NPC 

 
239-202 NPO 

Reg no 1980/008634/08 

VAT No: 4400218543 

 

 
National Office 

PO Box 10345 Edenglen 1613 
Tel 011 450 3914 

Email: admin@icmorg.co.za 

Website: www.icmorg.com 

Professional Body Credit Management-SAQA  

 

       1st June 2023 

 

Winter is making itself felt with the chilly mornings and the cold winds blowing in from the fairest Cape. 

 

National Summative Assessments are just around the corner, so excitement is high. 

 

First semester 2023 is over with all the groundwork covered, learners have worked hard this semester guided by 

their hard-working Facilitators.  

Preparedness, for the Final National Summative Assessment on the 10th of June 2023, by all registered ICM 

Learners through Google class is anticipated. No more PDF papers will be permissible. 

 

The Google Classroom sample tests were run very successfully by learners; thus, no problems are anticipated for 

National Assessments on the 10th of June 2023. 

 

The Institute of Credit Management ran a very successful Annual General Meeting (AGM) on the 27th of May 

2023, with good attendance. 

 

New directors were appointed to the Board of Directors: 

Cecilia Jooste 

Sheldon Horvatic 

We thank them for accepting their new roles on the Board. 

Directors stepping down are: 

Melanie Bezuidenhout and 

Ronel Davidson who served for many years and was a past President. 

We thank both Melanie and Ronel for their contributions to the ICM.  

 

We thank the new Board of Directors and the current Directors, for their continued support of the ICM which 

they give of their time freely for the love of Credit and the Credit Community, without them we would not have 

the ICM which is an NPO. 

 

We wish to remind our learners once again in anticipation of National assessments to check load shedding 

schedules which are available on various “apps”. Therefore, it is up to each and everyone of us to check and plan 

our lives around the availability of the various services which we require. 

 

As the saying goes “if it’s to be it’s up to me”. 

 

Please ensure that you have what you need. 

When you need it  

To achieve what you need. 

 

Success begins when you take the first Step towards achieving your dreams. 

Second semester registration is open at all ICM accredited colleges.  

Register now to avoid disappointment. 

 

Looking forward to a wonderful successful National Summative Assessment on the 10th of June 2023 

 

ICM June 2023 
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